
 

 
 
 

Week 3 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Meat Main Dish 
 

Rustic homemade 
shepherd’s pie 

Chicken tikka served with 
rice & naan 

£2.20 

Roast beef, Yorkshire 
puddings and gravy with 

crispy roast potatoes 

Turkey meatballs served 
with mash potato & onion 

gravy 
Steak slice served with 
wedges and vegetables 

 

Fish chips & peas 
Chicken chips & peas 

Vegetarian Main Dish 
 

Cheese and red onion 
loaded potato skins served 

with salad 

Vegetable chilli served with 
rice 

£2.20 

Cauliflower cheese served 
with homemade wedges Vegetable Pasta bake 

served with garlic bread 

Vegetable burger served 
with fries 

 
Accompaniments 

Roasted Mediterranean 
vegetables 

Steamed broccoli 
Salad bar 

Corn cobs 
Salad bar 

Steamed broccoli 
Baton carrot 

Salad bar 

Green beans 
Crisp mixed salad 

Salad bar 

Garden peas 
Crisp mixed salad 

Salad bar 

Street Food 
 

 
Cheese & ham panini 

£1.80 
Hotdogs £1.50 

Crispy chicken wrap £2.20 

Piri piri chicken wrap 
£2.20 

Crispy chicken burger 
£1.50 

Zingy Burger 
£2.20 

Boxed pizza 
£2.00 

Quesadilla 
£2.20 

 

Chicken korma 
£2.20 

Cheeseburger 
£1.50 

Crispy chicken wrap 
£2.20 

Crispy chicken burger 
£1.50 

Italian Daily Special 
Smokey peperoni pasta 

£2.20 
Margarita Pizza £1.30 

BBQ chicken pizza 
£1.30 

Italian chicken pasta 
£2.20 

Tomato & basil pasta £1.80 
Cheese and tomato pizza 

£1.30 

Zingy pepper pasta £2.15 
Chicken and sweetcorn 

Pizza £1.30 

BBQ chicken pizza  
£1.50 

Tomato & onion pasta 

Dessert 
 

Apple and berry  crumble 
with custard 

Selection of  homemade 
tray bakes and cookies 

 
Flapjack 

Selection of homemade tray 
bakes and cookies 

Selection of homemade tray 
bakes and cookies 


